COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF COUNTY COUNCIL

Monday, May 8, 2006

QUESTION NO. 18
QUESTION: Cllr. Mick Murphy 

To ask the Manager are there changes due to come into force soon for the allocation of Social Housing?
REPLY
The Council adopted the new Scheme of Letting Priorities at its meeting on 12th December 2005.  The Scheme was submitted to the Minister for the Environment, Heritage and Local Government for approval.  
The Department has, in April 2006, been in correspondence with the Housing Department seeking clarification in relation to changes proposed. These matters have now been clarified and the Minister’s approval is awaited. 
http://intranet/cmas/documents/519112-12-2005.doc    
Ref C/0765/05 Report of the Housing & Social Development SPC 10/11/05

Section (b) Draft Scheme of Letting Priorities p. 903
